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It is really important during the time we are off that you continue to read as much as possible. Obviously, we won’t be able to do reading groups but that doesn’t mean you can’t read!

Reading is so important in the development of our spelling, grammar and writing skills.

This is time to spend the next 30 minutes reading a book of your choice. It may be one you have at home, or you can use this fantastic website to search for one you like.

 stories.audible.com/start-listen

Please remember to check out EPIC. It is such a great resource for books, especially if you don’t have a lot of books at home and Mrs C has already given you all the school code.

This week, I will be asking you to write a book report on the book you have read, so it’s a good idea to spend this time reading or you won’t be able to complete the report. 

Reading is relaxing, so for the next while, relax and enjoy whatever book you choose to read or listen to.
